
 

 

 

Golden Gears Car Club – Frederick Md 

Changing Gears 

The Installation of new 
officers for 2015 took 
place at Barbara Fritchies 
Restaurant on April 7th.  

Long term President; Roy 
Green welcomed Jay 
Henley as the new 
President of the Golden 
Gears Club of Frederick. 
The club recognized the 
outgoing officers, Vice 
President Jerry Hymiller, 
Treasurer, Linda Hurley 
and Secretary, Carla 
Schrimsher for their 
outstanding dedication 
and service to the club. 
They worked tirelessly 
over many years to 
continue the mission of 
the club which is to raise 
funds for local charities in 
the Frederick County 
area.   

New officers transitioned 
to their new positions 
effective May 2015.  
Officers got together for a 
group photo. 

 

Pictured above from left to right are: 

Jay Henley, President 

Carla Schrumsher, Former Secretary 

Martin Lydard, Former Treasurer 

Debbie Locke, Secretary 

Roy Green, Former President 

Jerry Hymiller, Former Vice President 

______________________________ 

Missing: Mike Locke, Vice President 

Missing: Linda Rothenhoefer, Treasurer 

Missing: Linda Hurley, Former Treasurer 
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  Cruz-ins 

The first Golden Gear 
Cruizin was held on April 
25

th
 at the Westview Mall 

in Buckeystown. Cold 
and rainy weather did not 
dampen the spirits of the 
club as we kicked off  the 
1

st
 one of the year. Here 

is the schedule for the 
remainder of 2015. Come out 
to support your club and meet 
other car, truck and 
motorcycle enthusiasts! 

Dates:  August   8 
             October 10 
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April 19
th
 was a windy and 

chilly day but it did not 
stop our car club 
members from cruising 
through the countryside 
on our Spring poker run. 
Arranged by Mike & 
Martie Kefauver and with 
the help of Roger 
Rothenhoefer the club 
maneuvered down some 
hilly terrain in the county. 
Starting in Frederick the 
run included a stop at the 
Washington Monument on 

Spring Poker Run 

 South Mountain from 
which this photo was 
taken at scenic overlook. 
Other highlights included 
a stop at the Antietam 

battle grounds, the Brunswick 
train museum and a tasty stop 
at the Rocky Point Creamery 
in Tuscarora for some         
delicious ice cream!  

.  

Harry  Grove Stadium was 
the place to be on June 
13

th
 as the Golden Gears 

kicked off their annual 
Home Run Show.  Hot 
temperatures did not drain 
the spirits of all those who 
came out to support the 
car show which honored 
our Military heroes.  Car, 
truck and motorcycles 
paraded through the gates  
in Patriotism to enjoy the 
day’s activities. Flea 
market vendors, 

6th Annual Home Run Show  

 exhibitor’s,  auctions, 
chances for gift baskets, a 
50/50 raffle  and a buckin 
bronco ride gave 
participants and 
spectators plenty to do. 

Awards for top cars, 
trucks, motorcycles and 
club participation were 
presented. Thanks  to all 
who attended! Proceeds 
for this event went to 3 
Veterans organizations in 
Frederick County.  

 

Show Sponsors 
Gold:  
Hi Lo Auto Sales  
Marks Equipment Service & Towing 
Silver: 
Burdette’s Car, Truck & Trailer Sales 
Bronze:  
Pep Boys Speed Shop of Frederick 
New Bills Auto Body 
Tony’s Corvette Shop 
 

 

 

 

 

I would like to welcome 
everyone to our new 
Golden Gears Club 
newsletter. This is our first 
edition with our newly 
elected officers. I would 
like to thank our past 
officers for their more than 
10 years of service to the 
club and community. I 

Notes from the President 

 would also like to thank 
everyone for all their 
support with the events 
we have had so far this 
year, especially everyone 
who helped with the Home 
Run Car Show this past 
month. I look forward to 
working with all of our 
members as your new 

president at all of our 
future events and shows.   

 

 

 

 

 

A great way to add useful 
content to this newsletter 

“This Year’s winner of the 
poker run -Tom & Mary 
Webber!”  Second place 
was Chuck!  Congrats! 
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Jay  
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Below is the list of members who have volunteered to be on the Golden Gears 
committees, it’s not too late to sign up if you have not done so already.  Please let the 
Secretary know and we will add you to the list.  

By-Laws   Membership  Clothing/Apparel 

Mike Kefauver  Bob Zimmerman  Steve Beck 
Roger Rothenhoefer Linda Rothenhoefer Roy Green 
   Linda McElfresh  Mary Webber 
      Mike  & Debbie Locke 
 
Web Site  Donations  Publicity 

Bob Fawler   Mary Webber  Mary Webber 
Mary Webber 
 
Club Picnic  Valentines Day   Toys for Tots 

Bob Springer  Carla Schrimsher  Ron Stull 
Glenn Wienhoff  Ted Schrimsher  Vicki Stull 
Rosalie Wienhoff  Donnie Putman  Karen Hymiller 
   Roy Green  Pam Harris 
 
Christmas Party  Cruise Ins  Poker Run 

Mike & Debbie Locke Tom Webber  Mike Kefauver 
Roger Rothenhoefer Bob Harris  Roger Rothenhoefer 
Linda Rothenhoefer       
 
Home Run Car Show    People to Pull the Trailer 

Carla & Ted Schrimsher    Roger Rothenhoefer 
Tom Webber     Bob Zimmerman 
Mike Locke     Chuck Lowery 
Bob Harris     Jerry Hymiller 
Linda McElfresh     Eddie Gunneaux 
Linda Hurley 

Committee Reports 

July /August Birthdays            July/August Anniversaries 
 
Mike Locke   July 21st                 Bob & June Zimmerman             July 21st 
 
Matie Kefauver   August 20th            Roger & Linda Rothenhoefer      August 4th 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations  

 

Let us know if you want to 
place an item up for sale 
in the newsletter.  Email 
Debbie Locke a 
description of your item 
and contact information. 
You may also send a 
picture of the for sale 
merchandise to include in 
your advertisement.  Due 

For Sale 

 dates to get them into the 
October newsletter will be 
by September 14

th
.  

  

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Golden Gears Car Club 
PO Box 114 
Thurmont, MD 21788 

 Toms Trucking & 
W.A. Toms 
Trucking 

 JR Sports Bar & 
Restaurant 

 Beef ’N’ Buns    
’N’ Paradise 

  Applebee’s Bar 
& Grill 

 Martin & Lori 
Lydard 

 Glenn & Rosalie 
Weinhodd 

 Mary & Tom 
Webber 

 Bob & June 
Zimmerman 

 

 Gunter’s 
Machining & 
Rebuilding  

 Keyser-Garver 
Well Drilling Inc.  

 Lawyers 
Automotive 

 NAPA Auto Parts 

 Rosemont 
Enterprise Inc.  

 Dynamic 
Automotive 

 UpCounty 
Donuts LLC 

 Frederick County 
Paving Inc.  

 Henley Board 
Inc. 

 Donnie Wood 
Music 
Entertainment 
LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 Golden Gears Sponsors 

    President: Jay Henley 
    Phone:  301-831-0154 
    henleyboard92@msn.com 
 

    Vice President: Mike Locke 
    Phone:  301-606-8524 
    Mblocke1@verizon.net 
 
 
   Secretary: Debbie Locke 
   Phone:  301-801-1329 
   Dlcoffin29@aol.com 
 
   Treasurer: Linda Rotherhoefer 
 
 
 
 
            
 

NAPA Car Show Winners  

 

 

We’re on the Web! 

www.goldengears.org 
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